
Sagamore Hill Elementary became part 

of the Fort Worth ISD in 1925. In 1941, 

it was rebuilt after being destroyed by fire. In the 

many years following, several changes were made, 

including the addition of a new auditorium and 

new classrooms.  In 2001, a new 2-story wing was 

added, which brought 22 new classrooms and elim-

inated many portable buildings.  In the spring of 

2009, the original parts of the school received a 

makeover!  

We serve over 700 students in our surrounding 

community!  We offer times throughout the school 

year where our parents can be in the classroom to 

see and be involved in the learning process; “Fun in 

the Classroom.”  

Mission Statement:  We the faculty and staff at 

Sagamore Hill Elementary, along with the parents 

and community, will create a nurturing environ-

ment that builds our students’ confidence and pro-

motes academic success 
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